
GUELPH BRIDGE CLUB  
Presents the 4th annual 

Ray Millie  
Memorial Tournament 

 

 
 

 

GBC Pairs Championship 
Saturday, October 24, 2015  

Director:  David Baker  
Assistant Director:  Thea Davis 

$60 per pair           
  

 

• Sanctioned as ACBL Unit Championship 
• Two sections:  Open and 0-299er 
• Two sessions:  10 a.m. and 2 p.m. 
• Location:  Guelph Bridge Club 
• Hot beverages, morning muffins and lunch 

included 
 
 

Please pre-register: www.guelphbridgeclub.org/raymilliereg.html  
     Or: email jliefeld@sympatico.ca   Or:  519 823 1066 
Please pre-register at least 2 weeks in advance.  (24 table limit) 

 
 
 

www.guelphbridgeclub.org 
644 Imperial Road North, Guelph ON 


